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Arms Minute No. 11 1955 

MODEL 5';'2 

s. M • .Alvis reported that work has now been res\lllled on 
the 5'2 and that the three test guns Will be available during 
January. J. B. Maupin pointed out that final consideration or 
this model should still await resolution or the !inishing prob­
lems referred to above under Model 572. 

MODEL 5'24-

The status or the Model 524 was reviewed, with partic­
ular reference to the attached proposal ot J. B. Maupin dated 
December 16, 1955 (pp. 23.27). · 

Sales reported that the use of the tabulation presented 
by Sales previously for overall planning sho~ld be dc~ay~d until 
approval of the nev ncr~l year forecast, ~hich woul~ probably 
alter some ot the figures previously presented. or course, this 
would not prevent conrlderat1on of particular items. 
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